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As an animal rights activists, I want to ask you sincerely to please accept 
internationally validated non-animal methds, including the following: non-animal test 
methods for skin and eye irritation, phototoxity as well as fever induction.  I would also 
like to ask you to please follow the additional December 2006 recommendations of 
the animal protection community.  I'm asking you to please listen to what I have to say 
and do what I have recommended.  Animals are suffering and even dying needlessly 
everyday, we need to do something about it.  Thanks for your time. 
 
Best regards, 
Marina 
 
 


